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The Finance Committee will continue to ensure discipline, faimess, and
transparency in the budget process by seeking budget input from all

concermed. Inviting all departments and supervisors to a final public hearing

on the FINCOM FYXN budget recommendation.

FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING NOTES OF JUNE 21, 2023
IN ATTENDANCE: CHAIRPERSON MATT CHABOT, MICHELE HAMILTON.

The Finance Committee is in attendance at the Board of Selectmen’s
meeting June 21, 2023.

Chairperson of the Finance Committee Matt Chabot called the Finance
Committee to order at 5:55 pm.

A review of the minutes for May 15, 2023, and June 5, 2023,

Chairperson Matt Chabot Called for vote of approval. Motion was made
by Michele Hamilton, seconded by Matt Chabot. Call for a vote and the

committee voted unanimously to approve the minutes as written.
Chairperson, Matt Chabot, was requested by the Selectmen to present
Rob Cote as a candidate for a position on the Finance Committee. After

discussions, the selectmen approved the appointment for 3 years.
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Bob Cote was sworn in by the Town Clerk, Heather Ames.

Chairperson, Matt Chabot called for a motion to adjourn at 8:00 pm. A
motion was made by Michele Hamilton and seconded by Matt Chabot.

The committee voted unanimously to adjourn.
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